

Mandatory Home Care Emergency Response Drill Providers Will Test Their Emergency Plans

On October 17, the DOH sent a Dear Administrator Letter announcing that it will conduct a mandatory emergency response drill from November 6 through November 8. All CHHAs, LHCSAs, LTHHCPs and hospices must participate.

According to DOH, each provider should be prepared to:

- implement its emergency preparedness plan, document participation and activities conducted, and to evaluate the plan's effectiveness; and
- contact its community partners and test its communication plan/system.

Providers will also gain an understanding of the communication methods and information needed by DOH during and after an emergency event, so that they can develop systems to quickly obtain such information. This includes DOH's revised survey tool for information gathering, the Health Electronic Response Data System (HERDS) Home Care Emergency Response Survey.

DOH said it is using the drill to test its communication and data collection systems prior to an actual emergency.

DISCLAIMER: The information contained herein is provided by Glaser & Weiner, LLP for informational purposes only. These materials should not be considered as, or as a substitute for, legal advice and they are not intended to nor do they create an attorney-client relationship. Because the materials included here are general, they may not apply to your individual legal or factual circumstances. This document contains information that may be modified or rendered incorrect by future legislative or judicial developments. You should not take (or refrain from taking) any action based on the information you obtain from this document without first obtaining professional counsel. It is possible that under the laws, rules or regulations of certain jurisdictions, this may be construed as an advertisement or solicitation. © 2017 Glaser & Weiner, LLP. All Rights Reserved.